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SUBJECT: “Do Not Forward (DNF)” Initiative, Change Request 681, Transmittal No.
AB-00-6, Dated February 2000

Until further notice, intermediaries should not implement the DNF Initiative.  We
will issue further instructions at a later date, with a new transmittal number.

The effective date for this Program Memorandum (PM) is December 7, 2000.

The implementation date for this PM is not applicable.

These instructions should be implemented within your current operating budget.

This PM may be discarded after December 1, 2001.

If you have any questions, contact the appropriate regional office with any questions.
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